
Minutes

Deerwood Township

Regular Meeting

August 8, 2016

Board of Supervisors:

Mike Brandt - Chair Judy Hamilton – Clerk

Josh Thompson – Vice Chair Amy Donovan - Treasurer

Jerry Bohnsack - Supervisor Steve Reilly – Road Overseer

Board Chair Mike Brandt called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m., with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Justin Schulz, with WSN, updated the Board on the progression of the plans for Nelson Drive repairs. Schulz said

an archeological review may be required, and he would be meeting with the Army Corps of Engineers. Steve Reilly

agreed to contact a property owner regarding obtaining right-of-way.

The Board agreed to continue to advertise for the Clerk’s position until August 26, and then hold a special meeting

August 29, at 6:00 p.m. to interview applicants.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved unanimously, on a motion by Josh Thompson, seconded by Jerry

Bohnsack.

The treasurer’s report was approved unanimously with a motion by Thompson and second by Bohnsack.

Clerk Hamilton reminded the Board of the certification deadline for the levy. The Board agreed there was no need

to adjust the levy for next year and would leave it at $400,000.00 as previously proposed. Official certification by

the Board will take place at its meeting in September.

Claims were unanimously approved for $83,620.29, with a motion by Brandt, and second by Thompson.

Steve Reilly reported that mowing was behind schedule, but road repairs were completed after washouts after the

storms, including major repairs to Nelson Drive.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:52 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Judy Hamilton,

Clerk


